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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We sincerely wish the happy and healthy spring to all my colleagues and their families. We are happy to accomplish 
the second issue of 2018. 

There are 12 clinical research articles in this issue. These are an anatomical variation, a morphologıcal analysis, 5 sagittal 
plane analysis, 1 spinal trauma, 5 disc disease articles. We believe that all those studies will quietly interest the readers.  

Unfortunately, in this issue, there is no section of the “Frontiers of the Spinal Surgery” but we will continue this section 
in the next issue.

We wish healthy, successful and peaceful spring to Turkish Spinal Surgery family and we present our deepest respects.

Prof. Dr. İ. Teoman BENLİ
JTSS Editor 


